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TO: Budget Executive Committee 

FROM:     Space and Equipment Budget Subcommittee 

DATE:       June 6, 2018 

RE:     Recommendations from the Space and Equipment Budget Subcommittee 

At the June 1, 2018 meeting, the Space and Equipment Budget Subcommittee recommended to approve the College 
of Education and Professional Studies (CEPS), request for the Allocation of Academic Space/Change of Space Use. 

Space(s) – Various accommodations and relocations. 

Please see the following attached document(s): 
• CWU Space Request Form Black Hall 2018
• Black Hall Proposed Room Assignments

Also, at the June 1, 2018 meeting, the Space and Equipment Budget Subcommittee recommended to approve Jeff 
Stinson’s, Associate Dean for the College of Business, request for the Allocation of Academic Space/Change of Space 
Use. 

Space(s) – SHAW 201, 202, 203 

Please see the following attached document(s): 
• CB Space Requests 051018

Lastly, at the June 1, 2018 meeting, the Space and Equipment Budget Subcommittee recommended to approve 
Martha Kurtz and Tim Englund’s, Associate Dean and Dean for the College of the Sciences, request for Release of 
Space. 

Space(s) – DEAN 205, 208, 209, 211, 214; PSYC 217, 220; SCCN 204, 206; SCIE 115, 126 

Please see the following attached document(s): 
• COTS 11 Classroom Space Release Request

On June 6, 2018, the Space and Equipment Budget Subcommittee recommended to approve Jeff Stinson’s, Associate 
Dean for the College of Business, request for the Allocation of Academic Space/Change of Space Use. 

Space(s) – SHAW 214, 215 

Please see the following document(s): 
• CWU Space Request Form-Shaw 214 and 215
• Mock schedule-SS214
• Mock schedule-SS215
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On June 6, 2018, the Space and Equipment Budget Subcommittee recommended to approve Martha Kurtz and Tim 
Englund’s, Associate Dean and Dean for the College of the Sciences, request for Release of Space. 
 
Space(s) – FARR 301, PSY 259 
 
Please see the following document(s): 

• COTS 2 Classroom Space Release Request 
 


